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City Offices to Close in Observance of Juneteenth 

 
Post Falls City Hall and City business offices will be closed Wednesday, June 19th, in 

observance of Juneteenth. Police, fire and rescue services for life-threatening or in-progress 

emergencies may be reached by calling 911. The Police Department will be open for walk-in 

emergencies. For Water Department emergencies call 208-773-3517. 

 

The garbage collection schedule will remain unchanged during the holiday. Residents are 

advised to place their garbage toters out on their usual collection day. 
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